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Parent/Guardian Code of Conduct 

• Conduct yourself in an appropriate and positive manner at all times. 

• Promote fair play, respect and sportsmanship from the side. 

• Please let the coaches do the coaching. Too many shouts can be 
confusing for a young player. 

• Please do not shout at officials. They are giving up their time too and 
without them there is no game to play.   

• Always show encouragement towards the young players – even when 
your child’s team is not winning. 

• Don’t get involved in any touchline disputes with other coaches, parents 
or officials – if they want to conduct themselves and represent their club 
poorly, let them. We can always take disputes further, if necessary, after 
the game through the league and SYFA/SWF. The club could be fined for 
misconduct from parents/family members. 

• Please do not post scores or scorers in any match reports on social 
media – in accordance with SYFA and SWF guidelines. 

• Talk to your age groups coaches and/or secretary in the first instance 
with any concerns you have. If necessary, they can then take this to the 
committee. 

• Please inform the coaches at the earliest opportunity of any training 
sessions or games your child will be unable to attend. 

• Any abuse or violence shown towards coaches or committee members 
will not be tolerated. They give up their free time to make sure the 
children have a team to play in. 

• It’s the children’s game, let them play it!  
 
 
 


